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Well I am a little red eyed and tired but at work. I am 

sure the students who travelled to Melbourne are 

feeling the same but we are excited to be back and 

looking forward to sharing our experiences with you all. 

I would like to thank everyone again who helped us get 

to Melbourne. I would also like to say it was a privilege 

to travel with these amazing children- thankyou to the 

families for allowing their children to come on this 

adventure. 

Thank you to Miss Orr for all her hard work while we 

were gone in her capacity as Acting principal. 

Welcome back Mrs Stewart- we feel like our staff team 

is complete again now you have returned to us.  

 

 

 

 

Yours In Education 

Tania Gilchrist 

 

Kinder Orientation 

Kinder orientation kicked off on Monday with 5 little 

excited people arriving with their yellow T shirts and 

lunch ready to experience life at “Big School”. Mums 

and dads dropped them off and returned 2 hours later 

to find them enjoying lunch with their new friends. They 

have enjoyed various craft activities, stories, socialising 

and games. They are all having a great week and no 

doubt can’t wait for Term 1 2017!!  

 

 

Year 6 girls Sasha and Lexie helping out our new Kinders 
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Tahnee-Jane and Adda having a lovely morning on 

Tuesday with the help of their buddy Natalie Bosch 

 

Kylah Newell with her new friend Lexie 

 

 

 

 

Arley McGilvray 

concentrating hard on 

her art work 

 

More Kidpreneur pics !! 

 

All dressed up ready for the award night 

 

What, 2 grumpy smurfs!! 

 

More great photos can be found on our Coopernook 

Public school Facebook page. Please “Like” our page for 

all updates on what’s happening at school 
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School Banking News  

On Monday we will be having a special 

visitor from the Commonwealth Bank to talk to us 

about the importance of banking and saving our dollars. 

Mrs Clare has decided to reward everyone who banks 

this Monday with one of her special reward prizes. 

(Regardless of how many tokens you have) So don’t 

forget your bank books on Monday !!  
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Attendance 

Regular attendance at school is important for students 
to reach their potential. The school is required to record 

the reason for any absences as a way of ensuring that 

students are absent from school only when they are 
sick or have another good reason for missing school. If 
your child is absent at any time you are required to 
either phone the school office or alternatively send in 
a note the following day. 

 

 Term 4 
 Week 6 
Fri 18th P&C BBQ 

Scripture 
Assembly 2.15pm 

Mon 21st School banking visitor 
December Week 10 

Sat 3rd Bunnings BBQ 
Thurs 8th Year 7 orientation CHS 

Wed 14th School Presentation evening 
At Coopernook Hall 
Time to be advised 
 

Sat 17th Carols in the Park at Coopernook

 
Frid 16th 
 

End of Term Assembly of excellence 
Last day of Term 4, end of school year 

 Holidays  

 

 

Shawn and some cool Moose at Moose Toys! 

 

 

Newsletter by email????? 

We already upload the newsletter to our website 

but also have the capability to email it to you so… 

Would you like to receive our weekly newsletter 

straight to you inbox by email each week? 

If so please email the school with your current 

email address requesting to be added to our email 

list. 

Email:        coopernook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

P&C BBQ TOMORROW!!! 

Don’t forget your BBQ lunch order 

tomorrow if you haven’t already sent 

it in? You don’t want to miss out on a 

yummy sausage and popper  

 

 

 

 

 

The Christmas Raffle tickets will be 

going home in the next couple of 

days. Great prizes to be won. Please 

return all sold tickets to the office or 

alternatively give to Louise.  

 

School assembly TOMORROW 18th Nov in the 

2-4 classroom at 2.15pm.  
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